Maine Fish in
Maine Schools

Are you interested in receiving free local fish this
school year? The Fishermen Feeding Mainers (FFM)
Program seeks to provide direct financial relief to
fishermen by helping them supply schools and
families in need with healthy Maine seafood.

If you would like to be notified when fish is
available, please fill out this form.



https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=q6g_QX0gYkubzeoajy-GTjkRg43GkTRGl8oKaTh8Y-JUMzZLUFZINENVNDkzWVNLUExENlpZOTE0NiQlQCN0PWcu

